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Consent Form for the Use of EBNOC Photographs
Due to Data and Child Protection regulations EBNOC request the permission from parents and carers to take photographs on some occasions of the children that attend the club.  It is important to gain consent before allowing any photographs of your child/children to be shown.  These photographs are used to show what goes on at EBNOC.  Photographs which are taken at the club are mainly used to promote the club. 

They are usually used for:
· St Wilfrid’s Primary School Website

· Wall displays

· School Prospectus

· Memories

· Publication in the Local Press

I would be grateful, therefore, if you could indicate you wishes below and return the form to me. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Donna Burston
EBNOC Manager
………………………………………………………………………………………………

Reply Slip

I do / do not consent to photographs of my child/children being used for EBNOC purposes.

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………….

Parent’s / Carers Name……………………………………………………………

Signature………………………………………………….. Date…………………..

